
From: "jworden@swwalaw.com" <jworden@swwalaw.com>

To: ABunnell@town.arlington.ma.us, KLau@town.arlington.ma.us, EBenson@town.arlington.ma.us, 
DWatson@town.arlington.ma.us, rzsembery@town.arlington.ma.us

Cc: jraitt@town.arlington.ma.us
Date: 10/27/2019 05:00 PM
Subject: The Atwood House

Dear Board Members & Ms. Raitt:
Since none of you were involved when the CVS 
project was approved in 2009, and it is now 
before you for a long delayed resolution of 
those parts of the permit that have been 
ignored by the property owner for the past 
decade, I am transmitting herewith some 
documents about the background of the 
situation.
I assume that you have all reviewed the 
original 2009 permit, but the sections 
relevant to the Atwood House are quoted in 
the attachments.
These documents are as follows, the first 
three being from 2010, and the last one from 
2016:
l.  A guest column in the Advocate;

2.  A second column with more historical 
information;
3.  A letter to the Board; and
4.  A letter to the Building Inspector about 
continued violation of the permit and the 
law.
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I trust that the foregoing information will 
be useful as you consider at your public 
hearing on November 4, the current requests 
of the owner and his attorney, and your 
Board's own prior commitment to preservation.
John L. Worden III

Attachments:

File: Guest commentary Atwood Apr 
29, 2010 jlw.doc

Size: 
31k

Content Type: 
application/msword

File: The Atwood House art ii 
2010.doc

Size: 
29k

Content Type: 
application/msword

File: Memo to ARB 7-22-10.doc Size: 
63k

Content Type: 
application/msword

File: ltr Byrne 2-5-16.doc Size: 
85k

Content Type: 
application/msword
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